
  
  
27th September 2022  

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

We are writing to invite you to a Parents’ Information evening for Year 9 on Tuesday 4th 

October at 6.30 pm, at the Wiseman site.  

  

As you are aware Year 9 is a crucial time in your child’s education.  

  

To ensure your child maximises their potential, fulfils their aspirations and takes advantage 

of the opportunities open to them, it is important that families and the school work together 

to support them through this journey.  

  

During the evening we would like to help you understand fully the elements of core 

curriculum subjects and give tips and techniques for successful study. There will be 

presentations on integration to the Upper Site and making option choices.  Presentations 

will be made by Miss Osei (Head of Year 9), Mr Fidegnon (Assistant Deputy Headteacher) 

and myself.  

  

There will also be the chance for you to ask questions.  

  

We very much look forward to seeing you.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  
Mr J Gharu  

Deputy Headteacher/Head of Upper School   


